Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City. 1100
g Tel Nos. (632) 8929-6626 to 29; VOIP Trunk line (632) 8755-
3300/87553300
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The OIC Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA

FROM : The OIC, Director

Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR REALIGNMENT OF CY 2022 CONTINUING
FUNDS FOR CAPACITY DEVELOPMENT ON ENR FOR
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS

DATE = ﬂl"T g 7 97

This pertains to your Memorandum, dated 18 September 2023 requesting
clearance for the realignment of CY 2022 allotted funds of the Capacity Development
on ENR for Local Government Units to learning interventions on Quality
Management System.

Considering that the Capacity Development on ENR has been deferred, we find
the learning interventions on Quality Management System is necessary and beneficial
for the MIMAROPA. Hence, this Office has no objections for the realignment of the
said funds to be used for learning interventions on QMS.

Please be informed that the said event is now recorded in the list of learning
and development activities of MIMAROPA for FY 2023.

For your information.

My . 1\//}/
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
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FOR : ASEC HIRO V. MASUDA, DBA, CESO III

ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR HUMAN RESOURCES,
STRATEGIC COMMUNICATION, AND  SECTORAL
INITIATIVES

FROM s THE OIC REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

SUBJECT : BUDGET REALIGNMENT OF CY 2022 CONTINUING FUNDS
FOR CAPACITY DEVELOPMENT ON ENR FOR LOCAL
GOVERNMENT UNITS PURSUANT TO EXECUTIVE ORDER
NO. 138, SERIES OF 2021

Relative to the FY 2022 allotted fund for the capacity development on ENR for local
government units pursuant to Executive Order No. 138, Series of 2021, we would like to inform
you that this office has . continuing funds amounting to Three Hundred Thousand pesos
(Php300,000.00) for the supposed pilot batch of LGUs.

However, since the pilot activity had already been conducted in Palawan, and the fund
will lapse, we would like to seek clearance for the realignment of said fund to learning
interventions on Quality Management System as we need to get ready for surveillance audit in
CY 2024.

For your consideration.

FELIX S OL, JR., CESO IV
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